
Federation Notices
 Reminders

Dear all,

Whilst this term has been a short one, it has
been as action packed as ever. Playing cricket,
creating natural art at Forest School,
persevering during SATS and enjoying a busy
three day residential have been just some of
the stand out moments.

A HUGE well done needs to be said to our
Year 6 girls at North and South Cowton who
completed their SATS last week. This can be a
stressful time for children but Mia and Imogen
approached these with real positivity and we
are very proud of them!

We couldn’t have been more proud this week of
all of our Federation children. Mrs Bulmer who
leads the Forest School sessions at Le Cateau,
was so complimentary of the children’s
behaviour, attitude and engagement during
their sessions this year. Well done everyone!

I am sure you will have all been pleased to see
the return of our KS2 children this afternoon,
who had an incredible time during their
residential at Bewerley Park. We hope you
enjoy hearing all about their adventures.... after
they have no doubt had a VERY long sleep!

Have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend and Half
Term!

Mrs Robinson and the Team

Date: Friday 23rd May 2025

Maths homework will be sent home on a
Thursday and homework will be due in on a
Tuesday.
P.E days are a Wednesday and a Friday 
Please ensure that all home reading is
recorded in the children’s reading records.
Library books will be changed on a Thursday.
With the warmer days upon us, please ensure
your child brings with them a hat and sun
cream each day.
A big thank you to our Friends of North
and South Cowton for a fantastic Fun Run
and BBQ last week. We can’t wait to hear
how much was raised!

Maths homework will be sent home on a
Thursday and homework will be due in on a
Tuesday.
Class 1 P.E days are Tuesday and Friday.
Class 2 P.E days are Monday and Friday.
Please ensure that all home reading is
recorded in the children’s reading records.
With the warmer days upon us, please ensure
your child brings with them a hat and sun
cream each day.
A big thank you to our Friends of
Melsonby for a fun filled day at the Duck
Race last week. We can’t wait to share
with you how much they raised! 



Friday 
23  Mayrd

Whole
School

School closes for Half
Term

Monday
2  Junend

Whole
School

School re-opens  

w/c  2  Junend Year 4
Multiplication Tables

Check

Tuesday
3  Junerd KS2

Sportshall Athletics at
Northllerton Leisure

Centre

w/c 9  Juneth Year 1/2
Phonics Screening

Check

Friday
13  Juneth KS2

Brownlee Foundation
Triathlon

Thursday 
26  June @ 1:30th

Whole
School

Sports Day

Dates for diary Dates for diary

North and South Cowton 
Community Primary School

 Melsonby Methodist 
Primary School

Friday 
23  Mayrd

Whole
School

School closes for Half
Term

Monday
2  Junend

Whole
School

School re-opens  

w/c  2  Junend Year 4
Multiplication Tables

Check

Tuesday
3  Junerd KS2

Sportshall Athletics at
Northllerton Leisure

Centre

w/c 9  Juneth Year 1/2
Phonics Screening

Check

Friday
13  Juneth KS2

Brownlee Foundation
Triathlon

Monday
16  Juneth

Whole
School

Class Photographs

Tuesday 
24  June @ 1:30th

Whole
School

Sports Day


